	[image: image15.jpg]




	

	2020 CASNR E-NEWSLETTER
VOLUME 15, ISSUE 12
	[image: image2.jpg]Based on the work
of PSS researchers,
application rates

of most nutrients.
can be reduced and
can be applied later
into the cotton-
growing season







	WHAT A YEAR!
Best Wishes & Happy Holidays from your friends at CASNR
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We wish you a very happy holiday season and a peaceful and prosperous New Year. Please take time during the rush of the holidays to enjoy the things in life that really matter. Separately, if you are in Lubbock this holiday season remember Texas Tech’s Carol of Lights. The lighting program, which runs from Dec. 2 to Jan. 3, features more than 25,000 red, white and orange lights illuminating 13 buildings.

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT

AEC’s Belinda Brown named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Belinda Brown; Major: Agricultural Communications with a minor in Plant and Soil Science; Classification: Sophomore; Organization: Collegiate FFA;  Hometown: Troy, Texas; Month: November 2020

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

CASNR Guide to the Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, CASNR continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the university's Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. Separately, CASNR officials note that COVID-19 testing and reporting guidelines can be found here.

UPCOMING 

CASNR Spring First Class Day
        Wednesday, Jan. 20, 2021
7th Annual TAWC Water College

Zoom Conference

        Jan. 20-21, 2021

CASNR Spring Commencement
        Saturday, May, 15, 2021

CASNR Summer Term I
        First Class Day

        Wednesday, June, 2, 2021

CASNR Summer Term II
        First Class Day

        Tuesday, July, 6, 2021


	

	
	Katie Lewis, Irish Lorraine Pabuayon and Glen Ritchie with the Department of Plant and Soil Science report that the current fertility of cotton can be underestimated in regard to nutrient intake during the middle and latter part of the growing season, as well as the laying out the potential for optimizing nutrient application to optimize growth. Their recently published paper was titled, "Dry Matter and Nutrient Partitioning for the Past 30 Years of Cotton Production.” The application of fertilizers based on updated recommendation rates and timings that match the crop's nutrient demand across the growing season can improve yield output as well as nutrient use and cost efficiencies. Looking ahead, Lewis said she plans on conducting a similar study every 10-15 years so that the literature and knowledge in this area continues to be evaluated and distributed to producers.  >> more
Amy Petry joins Texas Tech Department of Animal & Food Sciences
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Amy Petry, an expert in nutritional physiology, has been named an assistant professor in the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, effective Dec. 1. The major focus of her research is investigating the impact of non-nutritive functions of dietary ingredients and feed additives on monogastric physiology, and various strategies to improve the health and production of swine.

Long-time AAEC professor, administrator Eduardo Segarra to retire in December
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After more than three decades as an internationally-recognized leader in improving farm level decision-making and motivating students to be able to learn on their own without being intimidated by complexity, Eduardo Segarra, has announced that he will retire from his post as a professor in the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics. His last day will be Dec. 31.

AFS alum Gretchen Mafi tapped for USDA national teaching award
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Gretchen Mafi, who received her bachelor's (1994) and doctorate (2000) degrees from Texas Tech University's Department of Animal and Food Sciences, has been selected to receive a national USDA Excellence in College and University Teaching Award for Food & Agricultural Sciences. The honor celebrates university faculty for their use of innovative teaching methods and service to students.

Mark Wallace set to retire from Department of Natural Resources Management
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Mark Wallace, a nationally-known leader in wildlife/habitat management in the Department of Natural Resources Management, has announced plans to retire in December after nearly two and a half decades on the job. Wallace served as chair of the department from 2011 to 2019. "I am truly thankful for the opportunities I have had to work with folks at Texas Tech, particularly the NRM faculty, staff, and students,” he said.

In Depth: PSS researchers search for innovative ways to improve cotton
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Department of Plant and Soil Science cotton research ranges from using use robots to speed up crop analysis to using drones to monitor crop health; from taking poor quality cotton and transforming it into a biodegradable, plastic-like product to examining microbial solutions to bind soil. Included in this review is the work of Glen Ritchie, Noureddine Abidi, Wenxuan Guo, Lindsey Slaughter and Haydee Laza.

PSS Thornton Distinguished Chair Chuck West to retire in December
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After eight productive years with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, Chuck West has announced that he will retire from his post as Thornton Distinguished Chair and director of the CASNR Water Center. His last day will be Dec. 31. "My experience at TTU has been a dream come true," West said, who joined the faculty in 2012, after 28 years at the University of Arkansas where he was professor of forage ecophysiology. 

PSS alum Tommy Wilkins takes leadership post with national FVIAC Committee
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Tommy Wilkins, a 1982 graduate of Texas Tech’s Department of Plant and Soil Science, has been appointed to a two-year term as the vice chair of the Fruit and Vegetable Industry Advisory Committee. Originally chartered in 2001, the 24-member FVIAC Committee advises the U.S. Secretary of Agriculture on issues affecting the nation's fruit and vegetable industry.

Larry Butler details a life in natural resources conservation with new book
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Larry Butler, a 1974 graduate of Texas Tech University's Department of Natural Resources Management, this week shared the announcement of the publication of his new book, "Out on the Land, Sharing Conservation Secrets." The book includes stories of people and circumstances that influenced Butler to dedicate decades to conservation. In addition, the book features information on developing technical knowledge and skills.

NRM graduate receives Jazz for Peace Honorary Ambassador Award
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Guy McPherson, a multi-talented graduate and conversation biologist who received his master's degree (1984) and doctorate (1987) in range science from CASNR, has been selected as the latest recipient of the Jazz for Peace Honorary Ambassador Award. Jazz for Peace is an American professional jazz organization with the goal of promoting unity and peace across cultures through the performance of music. 
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